
Greetings from Windsor! 

On behalf of the International Relations Committee and Windsor-Essex Regional Chamber of Commerce 
we are writing to share information about an initiative that would provide support to local businesses in 
our sister cities looking to expand their markets. 

The Windsor-Essex Regional Chamber of Commerce represents over 700 members from various industry 
sectors including: manufacturing, agriculture, transportation, finance and education among others. For 
over 143 years the Chamber has been the voice of business in Windsor-Essex promoting the needs of 
their members to all levels of government. 

As you know, the Windsor-Essex region is comprised of agricultural resources and innovation as well as a 
wide variety of technological industries from car manufacturers to second and third tier suppliers as 
Windsor is Canada's automotive capital. We have two major educational institutions, the University of 
Windsor and St. Clair College. We also have a Marine Port and are well situated across the river from 
Detroit, Michigan with a new International Bridge currently being constructed to ease the flow of 
transported goods across this international boundary. 

Our tourism industry is supported by 17 local wineries, Point Pelee National Park and a waterfront 
expanse which surrounds the region on three sides. The City of Windsor offers world-class gaming at 
Caesars Windsor, as well as world-class entertainment, fascinating historical and artistic landmarks, 
culturally diverse cuisine, and unparalleled waterfront parks and gardens. 

The purpose of this letter is to share an interest in exploring opportunities to conduct business in our 
mutual regions and to propose an arrangement that allows our Chamber of Commerce to extend its 
membership benefits to members of our sister cities at no cost. Benefits could include an invitation to 
businesses wanting to expand their business in our region to come and visit Windsor-Essex, access to 
the WindsorEssex Economic Development Corporation and local businesses, assistance with 
Government programs and more. 

We look forward to hearing from you regarding this exciting initiative that further strengthens the 
economic, social and cultural bonds between our two great cities. 

Kind Regards, 

Fred Francis, Chair 
International Relations Committee 
City of Windsor 

APPENDIX "A" 



Item Description Qty Unit Price U/M Total 

960-695 Mask Face Respirator N-95 Magic Arch Twist Seal w/ 2 
Bands 35 each per box 
5 Boxes Available 

1 59.95 box 59.95 

P8090720 Wayne Safety - Eye Protective Goggle, Fits over most 
prescription glasses, Clear impact, Fog free, Indirect 
ventilation. 
Many Available 

1 12.95 ea 12.95 

A1200CV Convertors® Coverall, Medium Weight, with Open Cuff and 
Ankle - Fluid resistant. - Material: SMS fabric, Disposable, 
Additional Information, Composition/ Ingredient: SMS 
Fabric, Disposable/ Reusable: Disposable, Colour: Blue, 
Brand: Conve1iors®, Feature/ Property: Medium Weight, 
with Open Elastic Cuff and Ankle, Fluid Resistant - One Size 
fits Most (;)<;'per- ea.0) 
4 Cases Available 

I 99.95 cs 99.95 

METll-1100 CaviWipes (6" x 6.75") - 160 wipes per canister 
Many Available 

1 14.99 canister 14.99 

PM6-5507 Gloves PrimaTouch Comfort Gloves Vinyl Powder 
Free-Medium (100/Box) 

l 4.99 bx 4.99 

PM6-2507 Gloves Prima Touch Sense Nitrite Powder Free Examination 
Gloves - Medium (200/Box) 

l 16.99 bx 16.99 

N883 l Medium Gloves Sterile Nitrite Medium (40 pair/box) l 29.99 box 29.99 

Signature: 

CAD 239.81 Subtotal 

CAD 31.18 HST 13% 

CAD 270.99 
Total 

Maxim Medical Supplies 
250 Tecumseh Rd. E. 
Windsor, ON N8X 2R3 
T. (519) 977-7200 
F. (519) 977-7281 

Client Name / Address: 

City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square West 
Suite 220 
Windsor, ON N9A 6Sl 

Pltone No. 519-255-6100 ext. 633 

FaxNo. 

Quote•Ill 
Date Quote# 

2/26/2020 71158 

Quote regarding client: 

City of Windsor 
350 City Hall Square West 
Suite 220 
Windsor, ON N9A 6Sl 

Client Phone # 

Rep MS 

Entered By: Kristy 

Tax 

H 

H 

H 

H 

H 

H 

H 

HST No. 849953674 

APPENDIX "B" 



February 19, 2020 

Re: Result of Fujisawa Mayoral Election Held on February 16, 2020 

Dear Person in Charge of Twin Cities Relations: 

Due to expiration of term of office, Fujisawa mayoral election was held on February 16, 

2020. We would like to inform you that the incumbent mayor, Mr. Tsuneo Suzuki has 

been re-elected in the mayoral election. 

Title of his office Full name Term of office (the third term) 

Mayor of Fujisawa Tsuneo Suzuki 
From February 26, 2020 

until February 25, 2024 

Sincerely, 

Katsuhiro Nishiyama 

Manager of Human and Gender Rights Promotion Division with Peace Affairs 

Policy Planning Department 

Fujisawa City Hall 

Address: 1·1 Asahi·cho, Fujisawa 

Kanagawa, Japan, 251-8601 

Phone: 81·466·50-3501 

Fax: 81·466-50-8436 

E-mail: fj·jinkendanjyo@city.fujisawa.lg.jp 

APPENDIX "C" 
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THE CITY OF WINDSOR 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR DREW DILKENS, DBA

-------------------~-----------MAYOR 

February 2020 

Tsuneo Suzuki 
Mayor of the City of Fujisawa, Japan 
Mayor's Office, Fujisawa City Hall 
1-1 Asahi-Cho, Fujisawa 
Kanagawa, Japan, 251-8601 

Dear Mayor Tsuneo Suzuki: 

From your Sister City of Windsor, Ontario, Canada, our City Council and International Relations 
Committee, and on behalf of all our residents: congratulations on your recent re-election as Mayor 
of Fujisawa. 

I know that you attach great importance to Fujisawa's foreign exchange work. Windsor has 
enjoyed a strong Sister City relationship with Fujisawa since 1987. That year, our two communities 
pledged eternal friendship, with wishes of prosperity and mutual exchanges of education, culture, 
tourism and other programs. This commitment was made to contribute to a better understanding 
between the people of Canada and Japan to achieve world peace and prosperity. 

In 2017, we celebrated the 30th anniversary of our Sister City relationship'. That was also 9ur ninth 
year of welcoming exchange students from Fujisawa's Misono School. It was an honour to have 
you and your delegation visit us to celebrate, and we were grateful to receive a Cherry Blossom 
tree - representing the unofficial national flower of Japan - as .a wonderful gift of friendship. Most 
recently, in 2019, we proudly displayed artwork from Fujisawa youth in the main reception area 
of Windsor City Hall - providing our residents with a glimpse into Fujisawa as illustrated by the 
vibrant works of art from your young citizens. With many Japanese residents and organizc1tions in 
Windsor, we welcome every opportunity to share new, important cultural exchanges and 
experiences with you. Such visits and initiatives help us share our stories with one another. 

I know that under your continued leadership, we will strengthen the bond between Fujisawa and 
Windsor, Thank you for your partnership. It is my hope that Windsor will celebrate many more 

·~)
I/ 

\1~------\ I 
I, 

Dre,}·v ilkens 

(519) 255-6315 • 350 City Hall Square West, P.O. Box 1607, Windsor, Ontario N9A 6Sl • FAX: (519) 255-7796 
E-mail: mayoro@citywindsor.ca 

mailto:mayoro@citywindsor.ca
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